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ORAL COMMENTS

ORAL COMMENTS ON SENATE BILL NO. 947, RELATING TO CITATIONS FOR
BEAUTY CULTURE VIOLATIONS.

TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR,
AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE:

My name is Margaret Williams and | am a member of the Board of Barbering and
Cosmetology (“Board™). Thank you for the opportunity to update the committee on the
position of the Board on Senate Bill No. 947, Relating to Citations for Beauty Culture
Violations. The Board’s written testimony was filed for this hearing prior to the Board’s
meeting yesterday afternoon and did not reflect the Board'’s determination of its position
on this measure.

Therefore, | am here to provide the committee with an update on the Board'’s
position on this measure. The Board reaffirmed its support of all such enforcement
efforts and initiatives, and voted unanimously to be in strong support of this measure.

Thank you for the opportunity to update the committee on the Board’s position on
Senate Bill No. 947, Relating to Citations for Beauty Culture Violations. | will be

available for any questions the committee may have.





